

# Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



### SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS















## A MESSAGE FROM OUR BRAINTCROFT SCHOOL COUNCILLORS Happy Teacher's Appreciation Week

Teachers play a big role in shaping the minds of young children. They inspire, motivate and encourage students to think out of the box, to learn what is right from wrong, to speak their minds and to use what they learn in school to help change their lives and the lives of others Teachers also play the role of parents to many of their students. They get to spend a lot of time with them and know and understand their needs. It is important that teachers, students and our parents have a good relationship and an open line of communication to ensure that we remain functional as children.

This week we would like to say thank you to our teachers and staff at Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy. Our teachers who work hard with us and levitate us right to the end, our sincere gratitude to you all. Many of us could not have matured in the way we do without your input. A big thank you to our class teachers and teaching assistants for guiding us daily with our academic studies and through personal matters.

Throughout quarantine you have inspired us to think ahead and motivated us with your astonishing energy and determination, to help us achieve our goals. The hard work that you have put in -is extra-ordinary and you are a part of the reason why we strive successfully in our learning and school lives. We appreciate your hard work and tolerance.

HAPPY TEACHER'S DAY TO ALL OUR WONDERFUL TEACHERS AND LEADERS AT BRAINTCROFT.

Week ending 08.05.2020

Thank you for connecting on class DOJO and for uploading work.

Congratulations to Coral class for connecting all 30 **sliaua** 



Quartz 29/30 families=97%

Aquamarine 29/30 =97%

#### **URGENT REQUEST**

Please encourage the children to use the websites given by the teachers. Learning Village, TTRS, Languagenut, Skoolbo and Braintcroft Virtual Learning on the school's website. Children MUST do Maths, English and Reading daily and upload work.







We have seen some fantastic work over the past week from children in Nursery to Year 6. We will begin sharing some of the amazing work in our next newsletter. Congratulations to

Nursery: Ammar and Zahra

Reception: Amber, Hiral, Sara, Khadidja,

Year 1: Abbas, Mahdia, Tayyaba, Muhammad and Mariah

Year 2: Arber, Dahlia, Zubair, Rania, Salauddin and Omar

Year 3: Aisha, Safa, Andreea, Abdulahad

Year 4: Najah , Faatimah, Hamza, Manar, Riya and Vihan

our STARS! \*\*\*\*\* \*\*\*\*

**Year 5:** Hiba, Ismaeel, Zayna, Abdulrahman, Yasmina and

Freyja.

Year 6: Maryam, Faisal, Zainab, Fardowsa, Fatima and Bushra

**Student Councillors Stars Award this week goes to:** 

Idrissa, Najma and Ammara. Next week's videos will be from Shahbaz, Rachael, Melek and Shakir.

It is a BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND, but remember to



**STAY AT HOME AND SAVE LIVES!** 

# **OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:**

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know